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From: @ports.je>
Sent: 19 March 2021 15:57
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Airport Arrivals Building
Attachments:  Arrivals Building Letter 20210319.pdf

  

Good afternoon   

Further to recent conversations/email exchanges, please see attached a letter from Ports of Jersey concerning the 
Airport 1937 Arrivals Building. 

Hopefully we will be able to conclude this matter next week but if there is anything further you require from Ports of 
Jersey, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards 

  

 

Chief Financial Officer 
Ports of Jersey 
  
St Peter / Jersey / JE1 1BY 
T +44 (0) 1534   
M   
E  @ports.je 

W www.ports.je 
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